Examine the following letter sent by an account executive of Web Plus, a Web site creation company, to convince a possible client company, Markos Hosiery, to contract to develop a company Web site. Revise the letter for clarity, conciseness, accuracy, and organization. 

September 28, 1999 

Mr Phillip Watson Vice President of Operations Markis Hosiery 500 Kersey Street New York, NY 10007 

Dear Mr. Wasson, 

There are many reasons for you to take the matter of having a company web-page into consideration. Company web pages have been real benefits to companies being on the internet and accessible to a variety of potential customers. Customers who before locating you on the web would not be cognizant of your company’s existence, can now be advised of how they can utilize the web pages features to create the commencement of orders and engage in the examination of your company’s hosiery products. Having access to all of your catalog’s products, all the various sock lines you produce in your manufacturing plants, will allow potential customers the ability to view the products through the

use of sophisticated graphics, so real that the customers will think they are seeing them in person. Many companies have experienced increases in their sales by large percentages, for example, and have opened up new markets and found new customers around the world. 

We would like to show you what we can do for you. We would presently like to arrange an apointment with you as soon as possible to demonstrate some of the features that we can create in a site for Markos Hosiery. Please feel free to call back our office to set up a convenient time when we can meet to discuss some very important issues. 

Sincerly, 

Gloria Androlein 

